
This month’s chair report is going to be short and sweet.  With Thanksgiving rapidly approaching, we 
have much to be grateful for throughout the district.  As announced at this past Tuesday’s Board of 
Education meeting, the Junior/Senior High School is expanding its selection of course offerings.  The 
administration continues to carefully analyze statewide standardized test results and patterns of learning 
progress and disruption that emerged during the pandemic.  Our district facilitates learning experiences 
that fold in not only didactic lessons but ones related to character as well;  

Of course, every single day we as parents are above all grateful for our children’s health and safety.  We 
are very fortunate today to have Officer Jesse Levy speak about those very subjects, and how to safeguard 
our kids’ well-being as best as possible as they navigate the digital world. 

Wishing you all a peaceful, joyous Thanksgiving - 

Jennifer Kornreich Cahn 
November 17, 2022 


